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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
TO:   ALL BIDDERS OF RECORD 
 
PROJECT:  Salmon and Placid Entry Station Rehabilitation 
 
FWP PROJECT #:  7196143 
 
DATE:  2/7/23  
 
FROM: Kevin Harrington, Project Manager  
 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the Proposal 
Form and on the Bid Envelope.  Failure to do so may subject bidder to disqualification.   
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents.  Clarification and/or 
modifications area as follows:  
 
PROJECT CLARIFICATION 
 

• Both Salmon and Placid units will need to include new breaker boxes along with the 
connection to the new unit.  

• Existing entry station has the standard 200 amp service that serves the buildings. Any 
electrical permits required are incidental and service shall be reconnected following all 
current codes and guidelines.   

• Internet hard line is already present in the station. 
• No new electrical lines will need to be brought into the station. 
• Attached are photos of the existing service breaker box and line off service pole. 
• Further inspection can be arranged with an onsite visit. Contact Project manager to 

schedule.   
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Salmon Day Use  

 
 

 
 
Placid Lake Entry Station  
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